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Submission: I am against the proposed increase of rates at 9% per year for financial reasons. I appreciate that escalating costs
require more funds but the council wastes money on things like "halloween" festivals that could be put to better use. [ am a
disability pensioner and already have trouble making ends meet, a 9% increase per year in rates would eventually cost me my
home, that is unreasonable.





